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Prospects for the UK economy 

 

 Assuming a vote to remain in the EU: the UK economy is expected to grow by 2.0 per 

cent in 2016. Growth will pick up to 2.7 per cent in 2017. 

 The Inflation rate is expected to average 0.3 per cent this year and 0.9 per cent next 

 We expect the Bank of England to start raising interest rates in November. Rates will 

then continue rising throughout 2017, ending the year at 1.5 per cent. 
 

Uncertainty surrounding the outcome of the UK’s referendum on leaving the European Union has 

probably weighed on economic growth in recent months. But assuming a vote to remain in the EU, we 

expect an uptick in growth in the second half of this year as delayed investment decisions are 

implemented.  

 

The EU referendum has also led us to push back the point at which we expect the tightening phase of the 

monetary cycle to begin, to November of this year. Consumer price inflation is forecast to be below the 

2 per cent target in the second half of this year and throughout 2017. From then on inflationary pressures 

should build to a level broadly consistent with the Bank’s target rate in 2018.  

 

The recent depreciation in sterling can be largely attributed to the risk that the UK will vote to leave the 

EU. Given this, and our forecast assumption that the referendum will result in a vote to remain in the 

EU, we expect sterling to appreciate sharply in the third quarter, ending this year broadly where it 

started in 2015.  

 

We expect house price inflation to peak in 2016. While income growth should provide a support, 

affordability remains an acute constraint on the inflow of first-time buyers. The recent tightening of 

lending standards by the Financial Policy Committee, together with the rate of gradual increases in 

interest rates and hence mortgages, should also weigh on future demand for housing. 

 

Given the fiscal plans announced in the March Budget and the outlook for the economy, we expect an 

absolute fiscal surplus to be achieved in fiscal year 2019-20, in line with the government’s target.  

 

The Review also includes NIESR’s analysis of the short and long-term macroeconomic impacts of a UK 

decision to leave the EU – see separate press release. 
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ENDS  

 

Notes:  

The forecast for the UK economy is published in the National Institute Economic Review no. 236 May 

2016. Details of NIESR’s previous UK economic forecast can be found here.  

 

For a full copy of the UK economic forecast or to arrange interviews, please contact the NIESR Press 

Office: Luca Pieri on 020 7654 1931 / l.pieri@niesr.ac.uk    

 

To discuss the forecast or for interviews, please contact: 

 Simon Kirby on +44 (0)20 7654 1916 / s.kirby@niesr.ac.uk 

 Jack Meaning on +44 (0)20 7654 1924 / j.meaning@niesr.ac.uk  

 

The National Institute Economic Review is the quarterly journal of the National Institute of Economic 

and Social Research (NIESR). Published in February, May, August and November, it is available from 

Sage Publications Ltd (http://ner.sagepub.com./) at subscription@sagepub.co.uk. 

 

Further details of NIESR’s activities can be seen on http://www.niesr.ac.uk or by 

contacting enquiries@niesr.ac.uk Switchboard Telephone Number: +44 (0) 207 222 7665 
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